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HISTORIC RESOURCES COMMISSION

Tuesday, August 9, 2016
The Historic Resources Commission held a called meeting on Tuesday, August 9, 2016 at 6:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers of the Graham Municipal Building.  Commission Members present were Larry Brooks, Cary Worthy, Helen Sharpe, Grace Baldwin, Brenda Sykes, and Guy Sinclair. Vicky Roberts was absent. Staff members present were Nathan Page, Planning Director, and Martha Johnson, Zoning/Inspections Technician. 
Chair Larry Brooks called the meeting to order and explained the function of the Commission.
1. Pledge of Allegiance and opening invocation.
2.  Approve minutes of the July 12, 2016 meeting. Helen Sharpe made a motion to approve and Grace Baldwin seconded. All voted aye. 

3. COA1606 Bank of America at 141 S Main Street (Bank Maintenance) made application to install three metal light poles. Anita Thomas, Project Manager for Bank of America 525 N Tryon St Charlotte, NC 28202 spoke representing the bank.  Ms. Thomas stated they are updating the exterior lighting on the lot with new energy efficient bulbs but will maintain existing, period light fixtures around the front entrance. They will relamp and clean those existing. Around the perimeter of the property and at the drive-up they propose to add lighting on the lot to illuminate the dark areas of the building and add lighting to increase the illumination at the drive-up. Ms. Thomas said the bank requires certain light levels on sight. These lights would be white to blend into the detailing of that area and the lot lights would be bronze.

Helen Sharpe made a motion to approve, second by Guy Sinclair, all voted aye.











Respectfully submitted, 











Martha Johnson

